Steven Vance

3233 S Morgan Apt. 1 Chicago, IL 60608

T312-593-4857

steve@stevevance.net

October 18, 2010

Steve Burd CEO Safeway 5918 Stoneridge Mall Road Pleasanton, CA 94588

Dear Mr Burd,

I commend your company on its new store in Lincoln Square Chicago achieving LEED certification. I appreciate the copious bike parking available.

I'm writing to ask that you install at least 4 bike parking spaces at a different Chicago store, 3145 S Ashland. This store has zero bike parking spaces available, forcing people who ride their bikes to the store to lock them to garbage bins or conduit.

I've enclosed three documents. The first is my original letter from February 2009 to the General Manager of that store. The second is my response to Chicago Tribune architecture critic about his recent article describing the features that allow the new Dominick's to achieve LEED certification. The third is my letter to the editor of the Chicago Tribune.

Sincerely yours,

Stern Vara

Steven Vance